Christianson, Eric

From: Gloede, Cart

Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 8:38 AM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Liquor Application for Tempest Oyster Bar
Attachments: image001.gif

ALRC,

I met with Henry Doone on location at 120 E. Wilson on 3/30/2011. We discussed the operating plans for the
Tempest Oyster Bar as well as plans for entertainment. '

Henry advised that there are no plans for the acquisition of any entertainment licenses at this point in time
nor for the foreseeable future. He indicated his focus was on being a restaurant. As the current location is
under construction, Henry walked me through the proposed layout of the site.

I am comfortable with the business plan for this establishment and have not objections in its approval.
Additionally, we discussed the 50/50 split and Henry advised he will operate as a restaurant at all times.

I would ask that the standard condition be added that the license meet the conditions of
the definition of a restaurant as defined in Wis S.S. 254.61(5) and Madison city
ordinance Chapter 38.

Carl Gloede

Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department
211S. Carroll St.

Madison, W| 53703




